[bookmark: _GoBack]The Massachusetts Pay Equity Act is effective July 1, 2018. This Act requires that men and women be paid the same for doing different but comparable work (note: no longer limited to doing the same job). For hiring committees: Under the law, employers may not seek information about an applicant’s salary history from either the applicant or their former employer. Employers can confirm salary history once an offer of employment, including compensation, has been made to the applicant. 
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